
Bio for Kathy Peters nominee for Vice President 

I would like to thank each and every one of you for the honor and privilege to 

serve as Vice President of the Spa City Bop Club this year.  It has been a 

wonderful experience under Sue Thompson and all the other board members 

guidance.  I have enjoyed getting to know each of you better.  It is exciting to see 

new members coming  in and the growth that is taking place monthly.  It is my 

strong desire to continue bringing in new members and welcoming both couples 

as well as singles in our area and providing an environment that is a warm and 

friendly atmosphere.  As Vice president, i have been able to bring in various 

dance instructors, teaching a variety of dances in a non-intimidating manner.  I 

would like to continue bringing the best dance instructors as possible, and 

always listening to your suggestions and ideas for improvement.  My basic 

duties this year have been to provide the cakes and cookies for Birthday 

celebrations, provide the dance instructors, and of course attend our meetings 

monthly.   

I was very active in the planning of Dancing in the Park, forming a committee of 

wonderful volunteers to provide coverage both nights to raise money through 

split the pot.  I was also responsible for bringing the shoe vendors, the jewelry 

vendors, and setting up all the dance lessons and dance exhibitions for both 

days at the event.  We have begun working on Dancing in the Park 2025.  Along 

with our fabulous Scotty, Mack, I have secured another excellent disc jockey to 

assist Scotty to make this the best Dancing in the Park event ever.  I have also 

secured  a better jewelry vender and spoken with a new shoe vender as well.   

 With your vote, I would love to continue working on making our club the very 

best that it can be.   

Please Vote Kathy Peters for YOUR Vice President on November 8th.   

Thank you for your support! 


